
Forums 2023 — Our outreach programmes
Already in 2023, we’ve met with over 600 veterans and their whānau face-to-face. We caught up at the Tāmaki Makaurau
Auckland and Manawatū Palmerston North forums.

We also held two virtual forums. The first one in February was for Kiwi veterans living in Australia. At that forum, they
heard about support from Veterans’ Affairs, as well as hearing from the Department of Veterans Affairs Australia, the
Ministry of Social Development and Australian-based veteran advocate Wayne Lindsay.

At our last online forum, we aimed to answer questions that were given prior to the forum.

We’re planning another face-to-face and online forum before the end of the year. When we confirm the details for those
forums, we will publish them on our website and Facebook page and send them out via our email newsletter.

Date

20 September 2023

Tags

News about events (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/?tag=56)

VA Magazine Story (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/?tag=55)
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